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I had the pleasure of attending the Illinois Principals Association’s Student 
Recognition Breakfast on Wednesday at the Vernon Hills High School campus.  The 
purpose was to honor one or two students from the exiting grade of each school in 
Lake County.  We had two students and their parents represent Millburn West at 
this recognition.  Students received a certificate and a picture with the Principal.   
 
Middle school students from Millburn West that have been on Student Council or the 
Leadership Team have been invited to Lakes High School next week for a student 
leadership training.  This is a great way to help educate, involve and prepare our 
middle school kids for leadership roles as they mature.  We appreciate Lakes High 
School for coordinating this event with their feeder schools.   
  
We are down to 7 weeks that school will be in session.  These are always the 
busiest two months of the school year for the students, parents, teachers and staff.  
There are many events and culminating activities at this time of the year.  Please 
check the calendars on the website for further details.  It almost feels like you 
blink and the kids are packing up their lockers to go home for the summer!   


